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It has been a full and busy first half term with fabulous work taking place throughout school.  Our Upper Key 

Stage 2 Classes have enjoyed learning about World War Two.  It was wonderful to see their enthusiasm yesterday 

during their WW2 Day where their outfits were amazing.  Thank you for your support with this. 

 

I hope you’ll agree with me when I say that the PTFA did a marvellous job of running our Halloween Disco. The 

music and sound system, food and organisation of the entire event were outstanding. The costumes and coffins 

were really impressive.  I also think that Mr Workman made a brilliant entertainer and we hope that everyone 

enjoyed the evening. 

 

Our Wow afternoon was also well received with a great turn out.  

 

To reflect our drive to raise our standards in reading we are holding a book fair for a week starting on the 25th 

November.  For every book that is bought the school will be given the money to help to resource our library.  This 

100% commission is a fabulous opportunity to replenish our book supply and I really hope that you will be able to 

use this week to purchase a few of your Christmas presents.  http://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/ 

 

 

School are once again collecting boxes for the Operation Christmas Child appeal. Children will be given an 

information leaflet at school after the half term. If you would like to make up a box, please be aware that that 

they must be back in school by Friday 13th November at the latest. For further information speak to Mrs Walsh 

or have a look at the website www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/ 

 

            

 

 

 

Dates to note: 

*Owls class – swimming lessons are every Monday.  Please remember your kit and towel, goggles if required. 

 

 

News for October: 

Well done Finlay Gallagher for playing so well at football that you are now on tour to London with Liverpool 

Football Club. 
If your child is successful in an out of school event please let the office or your class teacher know. 

 

Dates to note 
This list is forever being added to so please ensure you keep checking. 

Class assemblies will be held on Tuesday afternoons from 15:00 this term: 

http://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/
http://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/


Doves 17th November,  

Kestrels 24th November and Owls 1st December  

Friday 6th November ~  Shared Reading from 14:30-15:30 (No Celebration Assembly) 

Tuesday 10th November ~ Parents’ Evening with appointments from 16:00 

Thursday 12th November ~ Parents’ Evening with appointments from 16:00 

Friday 13th November ~ Dress up as your hero. Donations to be made for the charities Children in Need and Help 

for Heroes 

Thursday 3rd December ~ Christmas Disco. 

Week commencing the 7th December ~ Christmas productions for our infants and Little Chicks. 

 

Tuesday 15th December ~ Christmas Dinner in school  

    Carleton Green’s Christmas Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel.   

 

Wednesday 16th December ~ Whole school trip to see A Christmas Carol. We have had a fantastic response to this 

and are very excited to be going as a whole school to enjoy a show together.   

 

Gentle Reminders ~ 

We have added a new feature on our website where you can notify school about your child being absent.  This can 

be found at the top right hand corner of our full website or if using your mobile device it is the first drop down 

underneath the contact us link. 

 
Once you fill in the details about your child’s absence an email will be sent straight to school.  However you can 

still simply phone us. 

 

Our reading afternoon on the 6th November is to start with a whole school assembly with an author called Dan 

Worsley.  He will be able to leave signed copies of his books in school.  If you wish your child to have a copy then 

he asks that you send in the £5 cash on the day with the name you would want writing in the book. Please enjoy 

finding out about this author by looking at his website at danworsley.com   

 

We have had a few items of uniform go missing since the start of term.  Please could you check your child is 

wearing their own clothing and ensure their name is recorded somewhere?     

 

Earrings are not part of our school uniform so if your child is wearing earrings can they please either be removed 

on the days where sport is taking place or ensure your child has the facility to cover them up? This request is to 

purely keep your children safe. 

 

The carpark at the front of our school is assigned for staff use only.  We ask that you refrain from 

parking or dropping off in the carpark to enable staff to be able to park their car and to prevent anyone getting 

blocked in. Thank you for your cooperation.   

 

 
 

http://danworsley.com/

